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GLASGOW


G41 5DU

TEL: 0141 429 1983 / 2028


21st May 2019
Dear Parents / Carers

As you know that during the month of Ramadan, we have partnered with the charity Human Appeal.  Last week we had a non-uniform day, next week we are having a double fun day!  On Friday 31st May 2019 it is ‘Wear your Pyjama Day’ and Face Painting!

Volunteers from Human Appeal will be coming into school to work with the children to paint their faces. We request a donation of £1.50 for the face painting, payable to the volunteers. 
If for any reason you do not wish for your child to participate with the face painting, then please advise the office.
A donation of £1.00 is requested for wearing your pyjamas.

We are still taking orders for the Krispy Kreme Doughnuts, LAST DATE TO ORDER is Wednesday 29th May, and delivery will be on Monday 3rd June 2019, in time for you to celebrate Eid. A box of 12 plain doughnuts is £10.00. You may place your order at the office.
We are still running the Raffle, this will be drawn on Friday 31st May 2019, and you still have time to buy a strip for £1.00 and in with a chance of winning some fab prizes!
You can also send in money towards your Sadqa or Zakat via ourselves (please advise at the time).

We thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Clare Harker

HEAD TEACHER
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.st-alberts-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/" 
http://www.st-alberts-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/

Follow us on twitter @StAlbertsG41

